
 

 

It is the end of a very long and strange term, 

but we end it on a very positive note. It has 

been wonderful to see the children back in the 

building and I’m keeping everything crossed 

that things go to plan and we stay together for 

the whole of the summer term. 

Things are slowly returning to ‘normal’. We are 

planning the start of some clubs after Easter. 

We are also looking at ways we can run our 

traditional events such as a sports day. As soon 

as we know what we are allowed to do in terms 

of social distancing, we will let you know. 

Despite only being back in the building for a 

few weeks we have packed a lot in. We have 

raised money for Comic Relief by holding a 

‘Break the Rules’ 

day. Elm, Chestnut 

& Oak class have 

had an Anglo-Saxon 

Day and Bubble 1 

and 2 have had a 

visit from Mr 

Dellow, reading his 

new book ‘What’s 

up Daddy’s Nose’.  

We are very sad to say farewell to Mrs 

Edwards, who is leaving us to move to the 

north of the county. All the children and staff 

will miss her terribly, but we wish her all the 

luck and happiness in the future. 

I hope everyone has a lovely Easter and I look 

forward to seeing you back for a fun filled 

Summer term. 

S Warnes- Headteacher 

 

 

Please remember that Monday 12th April is a 

Non-Pupil Day. 

 

News:  

BORIS THE LOCKDOWN LEVERET 

We now know that Boris and the other leverets 

will be in Southend from June 14th and the 

hares from 1st July. We will get further details 

about the trail, including maps to sell, nearer 

the time. I can’t wait to go and see him.  

For more information go to 

https://www.haresabouttown.co.uk/ 

 

COLLECTING STAMPS 

Please remember to carry on collecting your 

stamps – we are collecting them for a worthy 

cause – The Bone Cancer Research Trust. 

These can be dropped off in the box outside 

the school office or hold on to them until we 

are all back in school. 
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